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PRINCIPAL News & Announcements 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Catholic Schools week is a celebration of all we believe.  St. Benedict is poised to have a wonderful week 
showcasing all of the great things that occur on our campus and all that we have to offer.  I would like to 
personally to invite all of our families to our kickoff mass at 5pm this Saturday.  This will constitute the 
official start of our annual celebration of all those invested in Catholic Schools and more importantly St. 
Benedict.  The staff has worked hard to plan a fun and exciting week for our students.  The Spirit Week 
schedule is included in this newsletter.  All of our parents play a pivotal role and truly sacrifice to send their 
children to St. Benedict.  The trust you bestow into the faculty speaks volumes.  We all say “Thank You” 
and are grateful.   
 
Our faculty met on Monday for a wonderful inservice conducted by Mr. Matthew Meehan, Dean of Students 
at Christian Brothers Academy.  He spoke to our staff about reaching our students on a more personal 
level and relationship building.  I received a lot of great feedback and hope to employ his message at SBS. 
Mrs. Tuttle and her 5th grade class put on her annual American History play.  The students did a wonderful 
job telling the story of our country.  I really enjoyed it and learned a lot.   
 
I wanted to offer my sincere thanks to Mr. Cognat and the maintenance staff for the hours they have put in 
to make repairs and prepare St. Benedict for the upcoming Open Houses.  The facility looks amazing.  Mrs. 
Delgado has been preparing the bulletin boards and painting for this week’s visitors.  Mrs. Tobino, Mrs. 
Hurni, and Mrs. Potterton have spent time in our Maker Space organizing our library.  Our campus is 
second to none.   
 
Our social media presence is growing.  Pictures and links to stories are being posted daily.  Please follow 
us on our various social media platforms and through the ​#stbens4life​ hashtag.  We are also still in need 
for parent volunteers to serve as tour guides at our open house on Saturday, 2/2 from 10am to 12pm.  If 
you are willing and available, please fill out the online form at: 
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/openhousevolunteer​.   
 
Please remember for Catholic Schools Week: You and your students are our greatest salespeople and 
advocates.  Please spread the word about the great things happening at St. Benedict School.  Remember a 
$500 tuition credit will be awarded to every new family that is referred and enrolled for the 2019- 2020 
school year.  We will also be making some exciting announcements during the week.  Please look to our 
social media outlets for breaking news. 
 
Let’s make this Catholic Schools Week Memorable…  
 
Kevin Donahue  
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